VIDEO DESCRIPTION

This video is presented by Ally Chalmers.

Hello, all Usher Social members.
As you are aware of coronavirus, COVID-19, outbreak recently and is currently spreading.
This outbreak has affected public places and many events like sport events and so on.
We, Usher Social committees, have discussed and considering carefully in regards of the outbreak.
Our upcoming events that are affected which are; Wales on 16th May and Edinburgh in July.
We regrettably inform you that both of these events will be postponed until further notice.
We do not know when or guarantee the date; however, we will keep you updated as much as we can.
Unfortunately, coronavirus has affected our events as reason.
It is best for you all to stay at home safely because some of you are vulnerable to this outbreak due to health reason.
We advise that would you please continue social distancing and wash hands as often as you can.
Also, keep in check with government’s updated guidelines daily.
We will update any news when we can.
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